
From: Julie Underwood
To: Carolyn Wurdeman
Subject: FW: Expenses to be considered for adoption on 6-10
Date: Monday, June 10, 2013 9:29:46 AM

Please add to I-legislate, #7b.  Thanks

Julie T. Underwood
City Manager
City of Shoreline
www.shorelinewa.gov
(206) 801-2213

-----Original Message-----
From: Patti Rader
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2013 8:25 AM
To: Julie Underwood; Robert Hartwig
Cc: Debbie Tarry; Carolyn Wurdeman
Subject: RE: Expenses to be considered for adoption on 6-10

Yes, we paid the City's portion along with Seattle City Light's portion.  We have already billed SCL for
reimbursement.

-----Original Message-----
From: Julie Underwood
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2013 8:23 AM
To: Robert Hartwig; Patti Rader
Cc: Debbie Tarry; Carolyn Wurdeman
Subject: FW: Expenses to be considered for adoption on 6-10

I believe this was for the Marshbank settlement; please confirm.

Thanks,
Julie

Julie T. Underwood
City Manager
City of Shoreline
www.shorelinewa.gov
(206) 801-2213

-----Original Message-----
From: Jesse Salomon
Sent: Sunday, June 09, 2013 8:38 PM
To: Julie Underwood
Subject: Expenses to be considered for adoption on 6-10

What was the $950 k check issued for?

Jesse Salomon, Councilmember
City of Shoreline
Jsalomon@Shorelinewa.gov
(206) 396-5807
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Sent from my iPad


